
Reader’s first name:  ________________________   

   

Reader’s last name:  ________________________ 

 

Reader’s age (5-11):  ____________ 

   

Summer 2024  

Reading Challenge!!!  

Reading Log 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

In each square, write the number of minutes you read that day.  Earn a 

brag tag for every 4 days that you read at least 20 minutes!  Read 20 

minutes every day to collect all 10! 

June 1 

 

 

June 2 June 3 June 4 June 5 June 6 June 7 June 8 

 

 

June 9 June 10 June 11 June 12 June 13 June 14 June 15 

 

 

June 16 June 17 June 18 June 19 

 

June 20 June 21 June 22 

 

 

June 23 June 24 June 25 June 26 June 27 June 28 June 29 

 

 

June 30 July 1 July 2 

 

July 3 July 4 

 

 

July 5 July 6 

July 7 July 8 July 9 July 10 

 

 

6 p.m. WEDNESDAY, JULY 17:   

READING LOGS DUE!!! 

 

Total minutes read:  __________ 

 

My signature verifies that my child really did read at least 20 minutes on each day that 

he/she has checked.   

Signature:  _________________________________________________________________________ 

      

Print parent/guardian name here:  __________________________________________________ 

 

Contact number or e-mail:  _________________________________________________________ 

 

Please see more information on other side. 



Adults, everything you need to know: 

 

To begin:  Take ONE reading log for each child. 

 

Along the way:  Write how many minutes read in each square.  Audiobooks and being 

read to count!  After every four days of reading at least 20 minutes each day, your 

child may choose a brag tag at the library front desk.  If they read all 40 days, they’ll 

earn all 10!  But, wait!  There’s more! 

 

At the end: 

1) Sign the completed reading log.  Your signature verifies that your child read at 

least 20 minutes on every day he/she checked. 

2) Bring the reading log to the library (DUE no later than 6 p.m. Wednesday, JULY 

17). 

3) Come to Warriors Hall (201 Stillwell Blvd) at 6:30 p.m. on Friday, July 26 for your 

child to receive a certificate and possibly a prize.  After the teens choose their 

prizes, we’ll call children’s names starting with the child who read the most 

minutes first and children will get to choose one prize while supplies last!  (I’m 

pretty sure we have enough prizes for everyone to walk away with something). 

 

Thank you for making reading and your library a part of your child’s summer!    If you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  (If you e-mail me, please put 

Summer Reading Challenge in the subject line, so I don’t think you’re spam.  It also 

wouldn’t hurt to call if you don’t hear from me in a few days or if it’s time-sensitive ). 

 

 

 

Ms. Heather  

Youth Services Librarian 

850-682-4432 

hnitzel@readokaloosa.org 


